
Honorable Supervisors,  

I am writing in support of MCA's Memo dated 12/06/2020 regarding Item 5i on the agenda for 
the meeting on Tuesday 12/08/2020. Classifying cannabis as agriculture has the potential to 
solve many of the problems facing legal cultivators in our county. That being said all avenues 
must be pursued to find a resolution to the county's CEQA problem which is preventing local 
legal cannabis cultivators from obtaining an annual state license. 

Sincerely,  

Brandon Wheeler 

Roger Wheeler 

Julee Wheeler 

 


